Requested by: Public Works

Meeting date: February 14, 2005

Adopted: February 14, 2005

Vote: Unanimous; Lowe and Sande absent

CITY OF WASILLA
RESOLUTION SERIAL NO. 05-05

A RESOLUTION OF THE WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ADOPTING A FEE FOR
AIRCRAFT TIE-DOWN SPACES WITH ELECTRICAL SERVICE AT THE WASILLA
MUNICIPAL AIRPORT.

WHEREAS, the recent work at the Wasilla Airport includes new aircraft tie-down
spaces with electrical service; and

WHEREAS, the Wasilla Airport fee structure needs to include a fee for the added
service.

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Wasilla City Council that aircraft
tie-down space fee with electrical service is $40 per month.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that effective date for the fee will be February 15,
2005 or the date after at which time the contractor has energized the electrical services.

ADOPTED by the Wasilla City Council on February 14, 2005.

M I odes

DIANNE M. KELLER, Mayor

ATTEST:

%ﬁ% [SEAL]

KRISTIE L. SMITHERS, MMC
City Clerk
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CITY OF WASILLA
LEGISLATION STAFF REPORT

RE: RESOLUTION SERIAL NO. 05-05

A RESOLUTION OF THE WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ADOPTING A FEE FOR
AIRCRAFT TIE-DOWN SPACES WITH ELECTRICAL SERVICE AT THE WASILLA
MUNICIPAL AIRPORT

Agenda of: February 14, 2005 Date: February 2, 2005
Originator: Public Works Director

Route to: Department Signature/Date

Police

Recreational and Cultural Services
Library, Museum

X Public Works

Planning
X Finance *signature required
X Clerk

.

- o
REVIEWED BY MAYOR DIANNE M. KELLER: [}\Oww N l(yJUé—v

FISCAL IMPACT: [_]yes or X no Funds Available [ ]yes [ ] no
Account name/number:
Aftachments:

SUMMARY STATEMENT: The recent airport apron project constructed aircraft tie-
down spaces with electrical service. Pilots will use the electrical service primarily in the
winter to preheat engines prior to takeoff. The design engineer has estimated the
average electrical usage will be $15 per month over a 1-year period.

The current aircraft tie-down rate is $25 per month. The administration is proposing a
$15 per month increase for tie-down spaces that have electrical service. All of the tie-
down spaces with electrical service are on one electrical meter and it is not practical to
have individual meters for each space. Therefore a flat rate has been proposed that will
be evaluated and adjusted at the end of 1 year.
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